
Request for Extension of Reduced Power STA 

 

William J. Jaeger (“Jaeger”), the licensee of low power television station KOTR-LD, Monterey, California 
(Facility ID No. 187515), respectfully requests an extension of its special temporary authority to operate 
the station at reduced power with the facilities specified in FCC File No. 0000168721.  On November 22, 
2021, the FCC granted special temporary authority for KOTR-LD to operate at reduced power from the 
site specified in KOTR-LD’s outstanding construction permit (“CP”) (File No. 0000122307), with such 
authority expiring on May 2, 2022.  Despite Jaeger’s efforts to complete construction of the facilities 
specified in the CP, delivery of the equipment necessary to complete construction continues to be 
delayed.  Specifically, Jaeger is awaiting delivery of a power amplifier and new antenna.  Accordingly, 
Jaeger respectfully requests an additional six months within which to operate KOTR-LD at reduced 
power while he awaits delivery of the required equipment. 

 


